
 

 

  

 
 

9th June 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This is a reminder about the annual Etonbury Sports Day which will be held on 
Wednesday 14th June.  

The timetable of the day is below. 

  Registration Track heats Break time Field Lunch time Registration 
Track 
finals 

KS2 
8:40am - 
8:45am 

8:50am – 
10:40am 

10:40am - 
11am 

11am - 
12:50pm 

12:50pm - 
1:50pm 

1:50pm - 
2:10pm 

2:10pm - 
3:30pm 

KS3 
& 
KS4 

8:40am - 
8:45am 

11am - 
12:50pm 

10:40am - 
11am 

8:50am – 
10:40am  

1:10pm - 
2:10pm 

12:50pm - 
1:10pm 

2:10pm - 
3:30pm 

 

Parents are welcome to attend the day from 8:50am until 3:30pm however there will 

be no parking available on the school site. We will also ask parents to leave the school 
site during lunchtime. Parents can enter the school field via the main reception. After 

entering the sliding doors at reception, turn right and exit the building out of the 
double doors in front of you. 

All children are required to come into school in their full Etonbury P.E. kit, but wearing 
a top which represents the colour of their house. Please ensure your child has a drinks 

bottle and sun cream on if the weather is hot.  

Whilst the track events are taking place, children will be situated in their ‘house pen’. 

Chairs will not be provided so we recommend that children bring in a blanket or an old 
towel to sit on. If your child has a mobility issue or an allergy then chairs will be 

provided for these children. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions please contact me via email 

(kthomas@bestacademies.org.uk). 

Many Thanks, 

 
Miss K. Thomas 
Head of P.E. 

mailto:kthomas@bestacademies.org.uk


 

 

  

 


